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Bridge Memorandum #11: Doctor and Dentist Visits
Captains and Party Chiefs:

Quite often you will need to arrange a doctor or dentist visit for your crew when you are in port.   Typically the employee makes the request to the Captain or Party Chief, who will arrange the visit through the agent.
TDI Management understands this is a normal part of working at sea, but we do need to have some visibility of these visits.    

When you send requests to the agent to arrange visits to medical professionals, please copy the e-mail to HSE@tdi-bi.com and accountspayable@tdi-bi.com.    

This will alert HSE Managers to health issues on board and the accounting department will know to expect these charges from the agent.

Employees

If you think you may need to see a medical professional, please advise the bridge crew or Party Chief before port arrival.   It will take time to make arrangements with the port agent.     
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